Monday, February 26, 2018

In the second floor conference room at 6:30 P.M.

Five (5) members were present.  Councilwomen Murray & Sierra were absent. 

Also in attendance was:  Solicitor DeSimone.

Participating in discussion was:  Brad Ward & Carl Johnson.

Subject matter discussed was:  Discussion with the City’s planning and code enforcement personnel regarding potential changes to the City’s Code of Ordinances with respect to rooming and boarding houses, including a discussion of proposed Ordinance 18-O-04 (copy attached).

Subject matter discussed was:  Discuss status of notice of violations of the State of Rhode Island and property maintenance code in connection with 58 Harrison Avenue, Plat 27, Lot 7.

Albert Brien spoke.

Upon motion of Councilman Cournoyer seconded by Councilmen Beauchamp & Fagnant it is voted that the meeting be and it is hereby adjourned at 7:50 P.M.


Attest:					Christina Harmon-Duarte			City Clerk    
